Sophia Lee, Ph.D.

Program coordinator, Curriculum and Assessment Office

College of Arts and Sciences

April 20, 2008

Dear Sophia,

Please find attached the revised course proposal for Modern Greek 200, Athens: The Modern City.  Based on the ASC CCI Subcommittees’ Feedback and Recommendations (February 2008), and our communication, the revisions include the following:

1) I have followed the advise of the Sub C’s and dropped the request for the Social Science Category. 

2) I have now fixed the Academic Misconduct and Disability Statements respectively as recommended by Sub B’s comments.

3) I have made changes in the “Objectives” section of the syllabus to answer the requirements on the GEC Diversity guidelines.

4) Similarly, changes in the GEC Assessment Plan reflect the recommendations of the Committee. 

5) GEC Assessment Plan – Category 6 statement revised as recommended. 

I hope that this satisfies all the issues raised by the Committees. Let me know if you have any questions.

I would like to personally thank you for helping me navigate this process. 

Sincerely,

Georgios Anagnostu

Associate Professor

Department of Greek and Latin 
